
Texoma Women's Golf Association Meeting 
 

January 7, 2025 
 

The January 7th meeting held at Oak Hollow Golf Club was called to 
order by Margie Storey, President at 9:30 a.m. 
The following board members and club representatives were 
present:  Margie Storey, Tommie Sue Turner, Susan Rogers, Barbara 
Hartline, Donna Hudson, Cincy Carroll, Maggie Thompson, Sheila 
Coles, Beverly Rychel, and Lorraine Smith. 
 
 
Margie Storey thanked all the representatives and mentioned that 
2024 was a successful year and will continue with the point system. 
 
Lorraine Smith was elected Secretary to record minutes.  Sheila 
Coles asked for Maggie Thompson to help with the website due to a 
possible move. 
 
The 2025 tournament schedule was set and minutes from the 
January 2024 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Donna Hudson gave the Treasurer's report. 
 
Tee off times were decided to be no later than 9:00 a.m. 
Tee sheets, pairings, and handicaps need to be submitted to Sheila 
Coles 2-3 days before tournament to be posted on the website. 
 
It was decided that on the tournament pairings that it would be done 
by A/B handicaps and C/D handicaps paired together to avoid being 
paired with the same players at each tournament. 
 
It was discussed and decided that there will be NO MAXIMUM on 
total score per hole and that each hole must be holed out regardless 
of the total.  
Additionally, if a player does not turn in their scorecard a the end of 
the tournament, then said player will be disqualified. 
 



The 50/50 drawing at each tournament will be drawn before play and 
announced so that the winner will be able to get their winnings when 
turning in their scorecards rather than have to wait around after 
play. 
 
Changes to bylaws were discussed and approved.  The online copy 
will be updated. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:01 
a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lorraine Smith 
 


